
Project Update: March 2014 

The first set of camera traps were retrieved in December 2013. We obtained more 
than 2,400 pictures including some of wild chimpanzees. Considering the significant 
initial findings, we decided to extend the survey further north to the study area. We did 
71 more interviews in 14 more villages and surveyed the area for chimpanzee evidence. 
We found several chimpanzee nests and feeding remains and we set camera traps in 16 
locations for 2 more months.

The second set of cameras has been recently retrieved and has provided more than 
4000 pictures. The most frequent complaint from farmers has been the negative 
impact of grasshoppers and cane rats on their crops. 

In the coming weeks, all the photos and interviews will be analysed and a report will be 
prepared for final submission. 
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